End of Year Report

Friends and Neighbors,

Christmas is an important time to pause and take the time to show appreciation
for the things that matter the most. For me, it is my family, friends and the
constituents of House District 65 who | proudly serve.

As we wrap up 2020 and head into the New Year, my thoughts and prayers are
with those who have been affected by this unprecedented year. Rest assured, |
will continue to fight for rural Colorado and its people in the new year and in the
upcoming legislative session.

The 73" General Assembly was slated to reconvene on January 13%, 2021;
however, the democrats, who are in control of both the Senate and House,
announced a COVID-19 delay this past week. The delay will now push back the
120-day legislative session start date to February 16", 2021. This delay comes at
a time when the people need us the most. Alongside my fellow Republican
colleagues, | am ready to get back to work and fight for all Coloradans to re-open
our great state.

Serving as your representative and the minority Whip in the House of
Representatives in 2021, your concerns are important to me and | encourage you
to reach out to my office with any pressing issues that concern you.

May God bless you and keep you and your family safe this holiday season.

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year,

Representative Rod Pelton
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REPRESENTATIVE ROD
PELTON

House District 65

Cheyenne, Kit Carson, Logan,
Morgan, Phillips, Sedgwick, Yuma

(303)866-3706
Rod.Pelton. CO@gmail.com

Office:
1525 Sherman St.
Suite 644
Denver, CO 80203

Mailing Address:
Representative Rod Pelton
200 E Colfax Ave
Room 307
Denver, CO 80203




